Council of Chairs
March 19, 2019

Present: Sandy Huguenin, Amelia Harris, Amy Clark, Michael McNulty, John Cull, Jacob Somervell, Mark Clark, Bryan Hoyt, Robin Benke, Scott Bevins, Cathie Collins

Not Present: Margie Tucker, Andy Cox

Scott announced that equipment (adaptors, etc.) for projectors has been ordered to make them compatible with Apple TVs. More Apple TVs have been ordered for classrooms. 

Amelia shared that nine students will be presenting at COPLAC. The selected students will provide a broad representation of disciplines at the conference.

Sandy shared that some faculty from UVA will be coming to visit in April or May to discuss potential ways to link UVA and UVA-Wise. More details will be forthcoming. 

Michael and Sandy are working on the policies/procedures for promotion and tenure in VPAR. Michael asked that everyone read their proposal and truly give it some thought. 

Mark provided updates regarding the Provost search. They have sent the edited ad back to the search firm. They hope to submit the job description next week. The committee anticipates early interviews in August and on campus interviews in September.

Sandy and Amelia have talked with SCHEV regarding the MAT. They will work on edits to the proposal with Andy. 
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SACS has given provisional permission to have online RN-BSN classes. They will visit in December to review. 

Upcoming Dates to Remember:
March 20	Summer Stipend Submissions Due
March 30	Open House
April 5		Chancellor’s Medal Nominations Due
April 19		Research Day
May 4-5	ARC Recruiting Event





